## **Paddle Tennis Championships**

Commencing early June the Tennis Committee will be initiating the 1980 Paddle Tennis Championships to be played as weather permits on the Marco Polo Condominium Courts for the preliminary matches and the Diamond Head Tennis Center for the quarter, semi and final matches. Practice time can be obtained now on the Marco Polo Courts from now until the first part of June through your Tennis Committee.

Balls, refreshments and trophies will be offered to the competitors in all divisions. As in the tennis championships, womens, mens, singles, doubles and mixed doubles will be played in A, B and Novice categories. Trophies will be awarded to the top three finishers in each category.

This is a "members only" competition with all entries forming a potential traveling team to compete against other clubs and organizations. Sign up at the front desk or on the Tennis Bulletin Board near the Beach Shop. Contact Jon Haig for further details.